
The Indiana Department of Transportation (INDOT) has launched the  
Modern Rockville Road project to gather information about nearly three 
miles of U.S. 36/Rockville Road between Raceway Road and I-465.

The information gathered, including public input, will help the Project Team prioritize  
issues facing the corridor and identify next steps.

ABOUT MODERN ROCKVILLE ROAD

INDOT is considering improvements to nearly three miles of U.S. 36/Rockville Road  
west of I-465 in Marion County.

This section of Rockville Road is five lanes, two in each direction and a  
center turn lane, with paved shoulders.

The Project Team will recommend possible improvements for public input.

TIMELINE

JANUARY 2020 JAN-MAR 2020 JUNE 2020 SUMMER/FALL 2020

Work begins 
on Modern 

Rockville Road

Initial public 
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to gather input 
on issues facing 
Rockville Road

Public 
involvement

period; collect
additional
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Project Team
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WINTER 2020

Possible options
for Modern

Rockville Road
presented;

additional public
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2021-2022: Project design and one-on-one meetings with property owners

2023: Earliest year that construction is expected to begin

ALONG THE ROADWAY

This section of Rockville Road is lined by both homes and businesses.

There are about 200 unique land parcels with frontage along Rockville Road and the city  
streets that intersect it.

Surveyors estimate there are 37 linear miles of service lines operated by 15 different utilities.



NEXT STEPS

There are several opportunities for public input as part of project development.

Motorists, and members of the public  are invited to watch a short video, review project  
information and complete an online questionnaire. Responses will be accepted through June 30.

Questionnaire responses will inform the planning work to occur this year.

The Project Team will recommend Rockville Road improvements later this year 
and ask again for your feedback.

TRAFFIC INCREASES : 2016 to 2019
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CRASH HISTORY:  2016 to 2018

According to INDOT’s traffic count database, traffic near Country Club Road has stayed consistent 
from 2016-2019, but traffic elsewhere along the corridor is up from 9 to 25 percent. The most  
significant increases are just west of Girls School Road and High School Road.

The Rockville Road intersection 
with Girls School Road is in the  
top 1% for crash ratings in the 
state when compared to similar 
intersections.  The intersection  
at High School Road is in top 5%  
for crashes when looking at the  
frequency of crashes. The number 
of crashes near the traffic signals 
at the Country Club Road and 
Transfer Drive intersections and 
the business driveways in between 
are also higher than expected.

ModernRockville.com

FOLLOW OUR PROGRESS

Text INDOT Rockville to 468311

855-INDOT4U (855-463-6348)

INDOT@indot.in.gov

@ModernRockville

@ModernRockville


